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August 12, 2021 

Pair of Aces Sports Bar & Grill LLC 

Crystal Zaehler 

1743 State Street 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Crystal Zaehler 

805 Lathrop Ave 

Racine, WI 53405 

 

Re:  Application for a “Class B” Retail Fermented Malt Beverage and Intoxicating Liquor License 

 

Dear Mr. Zaehler: 

 

The Public Safety and Licensing Committee has voted to recommend denial of your “Class B” license 

application at the 08/09/2021 hearing. Reasons for the denial include, but are not limited to: 1) lack of parking; 

2) concerns with the agent potentially running 2 bars, because the other bar (GRC) has a conditional surrender 

turned in, but the applicant has not yet turned in paperwork, and 3) The problems with (GRC) and many 

incidents involving the police. The matter will now go before the Common Council on August 17, 2021 for its 

final decision. Should you wish to appeal the committee’s recommendation (section 6-23(e)), you may submit 

written arguments to the Council in favor of granting the license and/or evidence rebutting evidence as to why 

the license should be denied. You must submit any such written arguments to the City Clerk’s Office by 4:00 

p.m. on August 17, 2021. 

 

If you have any further questions, contact the City Clerk’s Office at 636-9171. 

 

 

 

                             

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant City Clerk 
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